
STUDENT BULLETIN 
O cto b e r 2 0 , 1 9 7 7

INTRAMURAL FOOTBALL —  This weeks schedule is as follows:
BYE - 400

9:00 100 - 500
10:00 Offcampus 300
11:00 200 - 600

Captains & Referees - pick up 
a set of rules from Coach Kinney 
or Jim Funk.

WANT TO STUDY VIOLIN OR CE L L O ? Leave your name with Dr. Swaffield in the 
Music Center. Also, the College Orchestra needs a oboe and bassoon 
player. Instruments are supplied.

CHILDREN —  . CHURCH WORKERS N E E D E D : Teachers for 3 year olds & kindergarten 
class as well as several helpers. Contact Steve Hunt at Redmond Assembly at 885-2334

BOOKSTORE N E W S !I I SAVE I SAVE! SAVE! at the "BIG PUMPKIN S A L E ”, Oct. 
^5— 2 b • Watch our bulletin board for more information.

— — -P- New shipment of CLEP general exams has arrived. Information
and appointments for testing can be obtained in the Registrar's Office 
Bronson Hall, (Mondays thru Thursdays only).

IN THE DORMS - Each student should exercise Christian ethics in 
— fu anyone observes misuse of these phones in any way, please
notiry the Deans. To continue this service there must be cooperation 
from everyone. *

LIBRARY HOURS MONDAY, OCT. 24 - 9:00 a.m. to 9:00 p.m. on Veterans Day.

EVANGELISM MIG - will be going to Seattle Center this Friday, Oct. 21, meet 
xn SUB Chapel at 6:30 p.m. Bring your guitars.

TAYLOR-JOHNSON TEMPERAMENT ANALYSIS WORKSHOP - Saturday,,Nov. 5 with Dr. 
Rozeil. Limited enrollment. Seniors priority. See Receptionist in 
Administration Building.

YOUR.M O N E Y !11 Accounts paid by Oct. 21 receive a 3 carrying chg refund.

SUNDAY SCHOOL TEACHER OPENJUr, - 1st grade thru 6th, at Queen Anne Assembly. 
bee Dean Mxllard for further information.

— MATCHES _ The first home volleyball matches of the year will be 
this weekend - Friday night at 7:30 with Judson Baptist & Monday night 
at 7:30 against last years conference champions, Trinity Western. COME
and ROOT and help NC W I N !!!!!

MORMON OUTREACH - Anyone interested in learning to witness and help in a 
mormon outreach in the Seattle area, call 885-3103 (Carl Kinnev 
residence) and ask for Rick Tyler.

FEDERAL AID AWARDS AND CREDIT BALANCES —  Students desiring a refund of 
any credit on their account should indicate this by written, signed 
memo to the Business Manager. If this credit involves federal aid 
monies, the credit will not appear until the funds have been received 
by the college and applied to the student's account. You may submit
your request now, but it will be late October until checks will be 
processed ©


